
Bicentennial December Update

● December 3: International Day of Persons with Disabilities
● December 4: Parent Teacher Interviews 5-7pm
● December 5: Professional Learning Day (no classes)
● December 5: Parent Teacher Interviews 1-3pm
● December 10: International Human Rights Day
● December 20: Last day of school for 2024
● December 25: Christmas Day
● December 25: First day of Hanukkah
● December 26: Kwanzaa

Report Cards and Parent Teacher Interviews

Report Cards will be sent home digitally in the next couple of days. Please let us know if you
have any issues accessing them.

Elementary Parent-Teacher Interviews will be held on Wednesday, December 4th from 5:00
PM to 7:00 PM (in person) and on Thursday, December 5th from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM (in
person or by phone) To schedule your interview, please use the link below:
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/zbwhg

Junior High Parent-Teacher Interviews will be held on Wednesday, December 4th from 5:00
PM to 7:00 PM in the gymnasium. Teachers will be available on a first-come, first-served
basis. Parents/guardians are welcome to line up to meet with the teachers they would like to
speak with. As well as on Thursday, December 5th from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM, parents can
schedule a phone call with teachers. To arrange a phone interview, please use the following link:
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/dapfd

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/tPTiGajzNk6x8rwKvstQFw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpJgv7P0QmaHR0cHM6Ly9zY2hvb2xpbnRlcnZpZXdzLmNhL2NvZGUvemJ3aGdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmc_e9hEZ6F3XeFSFWZpc2hlci5uZWlsQGdtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAg~~
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/dapfd


Happy Holidays!
To all who celebrate, we wish you a joyful holiday season! Happy Hanukkah, Merry Christmas
and Blessed Kwanzaa!

Holiday Concert
Unfortunately, due to ongoing construction, our gym is not yet fully completed, and we will not
be able to hold our traditional holiday concert this year. While we are disappointed that we
cannot come together for this event, we want to assure you that our students and their teachers
will still be celebrating the season in their classrooms with festive activities and performances.

We’re always hiring!
Did you know that HRCE has roughly 10,000 employees serving nearly
60,000 students?

Our job postings are updated every Wednesday at noon and feature a
wide variety of career opportunities!

As HRCE grows, so does our staff. Check out new opportunities weekly
at www.myhrce.ca/jobs.

Upcoming important HRCE dates
Reminder of some important upcoming dates in the HRCE
calendar.

There will be no school on December 5 as it is a Professional
Learning Day for all grade levels.

The last day of school for 2024 is December 20. The first day of
school for students in the new year will be January 3.

https://www.myhrce.ca/jobs


SchoolsPlus is here to support you

SchoolsPlus is a confidential, free service available in every school in Nova Scotia. Our goal is
to build positive relationships between families, schools, and communities. Parents, guardians
and students (12+) can self-refer to SchoolsPlus 12 months a year! Just contact the
SchoolsPlus Facilitator at your school. Call 902-464-2000, ext. 2331 or email
schoolsplus@hrce.ca.


